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August	2018		
	
	
To:	Departments	of	Engineering	and	Land	Surveying	
	
The	American	Council	of	Engineering	Companies	of	California	(ACEC	California)	will	be	
awarding	several	scholarships	totaling	up	to	$50,000	for	the	2019-2020	academic	year.	
We	ask	that	you	distribute	the	following	application	to	your	engineering	and	land	
surveying	students	for	an	opportunity	to	receive	a	scholarship	towards	their	degree.	
Enclosed	you	will	find	materials	to	make	this	scholarship	program	available	to	your	
students	but	these	materials	can	also	be	found	on	our	website,	www.acec-ca.org.	
	
The	deadline	to	submit	a	scholarship	application	is	January	16,	2019.	
	
ACEC	California	is	a	nonprofit	association	of	private	consulting	engineering	and	land	
surveying	firms.	As	a	statewide	organization,	we	are	dedicated	to	enhancing	the	
consulting	engineering	and	land	surveying	professions.	We	work	to	promote	the	use	of	
the	private	sector	in	the	growth	and	development	of	safe	buildings,	environment,	
transportation	and	water.	Our	members	provide	services	for	all	phases	of	planning,	
designing	and	constructing.	Such	member	services	include	civil,	structural,	geotechnical,	
electrical	and	mechanical	engineering	and	land	surveying	for	all	types	of	public	works,	
residential,	commercial	and	industrial	projects.	
	
Our	scholarship	program	not	only	recognizes	hard	working	and	dedicated	students,	but	
serves	as	a	valuable	way	for	our	members	to	identify	the	best	and	the	brightest	students	
about	to	enter	California’s	increasingly	competitive	job	market.	If	you	know	of	any	
qualified	students	who	might	benefit	from	receiving	a	scholarship,	please	encourage	
them	to	apply.	
	
Thank	you	in	advance	for	your	assistance	in	increasing	student	awareness	of	this	
program.	Should	you	have	any	questions	about	ACEC	California	or	our	scholarship	
program,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me	at	(916)	441-7991.	
	
Sincerely,	
	

	
Breanna	Pineda	
Legislative	&	Programs	Coordinator	
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